
DATES TO REMEMBER

Saturday, May 21st - Krispy Kreme Pick Up 8am
-10am on campus, please bring ticket!
Wednesday, May 25th - 5th Grade Promotion
Ceremony (students only)
Wednesday, May 25th - 5th Grade Promotion
Drive Through (see flyer for class times)
Wednesday, May 25th - Bell Schedule is late day
Thursday, May 26th - Early Release Day for last
day of school

Please consider completing the short
Parent/Guardian End of Year Survey.

https://forms.gle/xwQ2EbmT6FM79caZ8

The SEL word of the week is 'Integrity'. Integrity
in school means being a mature student whom
teachers and classmates can trust to do the
right thing at all times.  Some examples of a
way to show integrity are; holding the door
open for others before you enter, waving at a
friend as you pass, showing up early or on time
when meeting a friend or offering help to
someone who needs it. Mountain Lions, let's be
boys and girls that have the integrity to do the
right thing and help others as we move to a
world where we are 'choosing love' everyday. 
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The Outstanding Keiki Ceremony sponsored
by Grace Pacific took place on Saturday, May
14th at the Kroc Center. Twelve students
were chosen from each elementary school
within the Kapolei Complex. Students were
selected based on leadership skills, being a
good citizen, community service, and
academics.
Congratulations to the following 5th Grade
students who received an Outstanding Keiki
Award:
Alexandria Paguyo, Chance "Kapu"
Duvauchelle, Kremelo White, Katelynn
Nakata, Chryschelle Robello, Joshua Takara,
Titan Kane, Jonez Nunuha, Tienna-Rose Hiu,
Gabriel Averion, Michael Barad, and Joshaira
Cabanela

Please complete the Student Transfer form
located on our website and in our office if your
child will not be attending Mauka Lani
Elementary School next year or 5th grader will
not attend Honouliuli Middle School.

Missing an item? Lost and Found will be
located in the library outside the Book Fair
until Friday, May 20th. All items will be
discarded after Thursday, May 26th.

PC: Sunshine Takara

Stay tuned for our top Boosterthon student
special event happening on campus on our last
day of school, May 26th, which is also an early
release day. HINT: 

https://forms.gle/xwQ2EbmT6FM79caZ8


We enjoyed seeing our Mountain Lion families on Friday, May 13th for our Teddy Bear's
picnic on the lawn! We appreciate our amazing staff and teachers for volunteering their
time to help bring this event together.
Special Mahalo to Crystal Germano and Megan Yarberry from Blue Zones Project
Kapolei-‘Ewa for the donated raffle items for our students.
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